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Theme: 
Hats, Cats, and 

Leprechauns 

Parents and Students 
May luck be on the side of our Camden Families and Staff as we celebrate a month full of 

crazy cats, lots of green and a pot full of riches.   

Mother/Son Movie 
Friday, March 24, 2023 

6:45pm-8:30pm 
More details to follow 

 
  

Butter Braid Fundraiser 
March 1-17, 2023 

All money and forms are due 
Friday, March 17, 2023.  

Delivery date is the week of 
March 27th.  

 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Micah 3/5  Lyric 3/6  
Madelyn H 3/6      Ms. Patricia 3/10 
Landyn 3/13  Sawyer 3/13 
Ms. Nita 3/16  Jace 3/18    
Ms. Lindsey J 3/19  Ms. Sarah 3/19 
Aria 3/20  Lawson 3/22  
Etta 3/25  Truett 3/25 
Vivaan 3/26           Ms. Shauna 3/28    
Ace 3/28  Jedidiah 3/30 
Scarlett H 3/31        Ms. Diana 3/31 

Private Pre-K Registration 
Pre-K Registration is a non-refundable 
deposit of $100 to be paid no later than 

April 7, 2023. This rate is for current 
families. The deposit will increase to $150 

on April 8th. 
First come, first serve  

Come Join us Friday, March 10th from 5:30-
6:30pm for a meet and greet with our Pre-K 
teachers to learn more about our program.  
We will have a sign-up sheet for this event 

 

 St. Patrick’s Day Party 
Wear Green 

Friday, March 17 3:00-4:00pm 
Sign Up Genius link for Party Items will be posted 

prior to the event.  

We are a nut free school 
 
 

Dr. Seuss Spirit Week 
February 27-March 3, 2023 

Monday 27th: Dress as your favorite Dr. Seuss 
book character! 

Tuesday 28th: Wear your silly socks! 
 (Fox in Socks) 

Wednesday 1st: “Wacky Wednesday” 
Wear your wackiest outfit (inside out or 

backwards, including hair) 
 Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!! 

Thursday 2nd: “Oh the Places You’ll Go” 
 (Come dressed like what you want to be when 

you grow up) 
Friday 3rd: Pajama Day (The Sleep Book) 


